Friday, 19 July 2019

Address: 16 School Road, Frettenham, Norfolk, NR12 7LL

E mail: office@frettenham.norfolk.sch.uk

Website: www.harnserfed.co.uk.

Nebula

Telephone: 01603 737405

Next week

Wednesday of this week was a great example of the things we really value here. We
had an amazing trip to the beach, where the behaviour of the children was fantastic.
Class 2 had an amazing exhibition of all the inquiry work they have completed, there
were great examples of writing and understanding showing how well this way of
designing the curriculum works. Class 3 gave superb performances with their “Pirates of
the Curry Bean”. Thank you for supporting the school and your children.

Next Week:

It looks to be a busy last few days next week.

On Monday it is sports day starting at 10am. Please come and support the children and
stay for a picnic lunch. The friends have asked for donations of cakes and they will also
be selling ice lollies and drinks too.

On Tuesday we have our final RE day of the year focussing on Art in religion. The
children will rotate around representations of Jesus in Christianity, arabesque designs
(recurrent motifs and the use of geometrical floral or vegetal designs in a repetition in
Islamic art), and Hindu art looking at how gods are represented. Also they will be baking
stained glass biscuits to share.

On Wednesday we have our leaver’s assembly at 11am, followed by our annual water
fight in the afternoon. Please bring a change of clothes and towel in. Children who do
not wish to take part will be able to watch from a safe dry distance.

We hope you all have a lovely summer,

Happy holidays.

Message from the Friends

Please can any cake donations be made to the office on Monday morning, the Friends
will be selling these at Sports day. Many thanks.




Celebration Assembly

Star of the week Valve award o/ (5
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Class 1
Josephine Lily P
Class 2 P Y
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Attendance Celebration
Returns next week
Whole School
] st Class 3 97.81%
2nd Class 2
3rd Class 1

Norse Catering
Please ensure that all meals are paid for in advance.
www.norsecatering.co.uk

Diary Dates
Please see the accompanying schedule of dates for the remaining term,
but do be aware that they are still subject fo change.




Dates for your diary
Summer Term

Celebration assembly: Friday at 2.30pm

Summer term

22 July 2019 Sports day at 10am and family picnic — all
welcome. Concludes at 12.45pm.

24 July 2019 11am, Leavers Assembly — all welcome

24 July 2019 Last day of the Summer term. Annual water

fightl

School re-opens at 8.30am on 4 September 2019




Class 1, end of year beach trip




Skillforce
Award
ceremony,
Year 5

Managing money, Class 3

Rocksteady performance




The Reading Agency and Libraries Present

SPHLE
LHASE

Summer Reading Challenge 2019

This week in assembly | introduced the libraries Summer Reading Challenge. | was rather
disappointed that lots of children said they were not members of the library or visited the local
libraries. Please try and get involved and support our library service, they are under a lot of pressure
to make saving and if the demand for the service is not there then it is an easy area to squeeze
financially.

This year’s Reading Challenge asks the children to join the Super Space Family - The Rockets for a
thrilling mission to track down their missing books which have been nabbed by mischievous aliens.

The challenge asks the children to read at least six books (fiction, fact books, joke books, picture
books and even audio books) over the summer. Audio books are a great for long holiday journeys.
When children sign up they will receive a folder with all the information they need and as they read
their books they will get stickers to collect. They can order in books they would like to read... and
return books to any Norfolk library.

When they complete the challenge they will receive a certificate and also we will celebrate it at
school in assembly too.

There is also a website which is packed with games, book recommendations and competitions.

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

Children can sign up for the Reading Challenge from now.

Even if children don’t join the reading challenge please encourage reading over the summer so they
come back being able to discuss at least one book they have completed over the holiday.



